
 

This decision tree, used to assist manufacturers and others in deciding whether a NDI 
notification is necessary, can be found in the appendix of the Food and Drug Administration’s 
(FDA) recently issued draft guidance titled, “Dietary Supplements: New Dietary Ingredient 
Notifications and Related Issues.” 
 

 

http://www.fda.gov/downloads/Food/GuidanceRegulation/GuidanceDocumentsRegulatoryInformation/UCM515733.pdf
http://www.fda.gov/downloads/Food/GuidanceRegulation/GuidanceDocumentsRegulatoryInformation/UCM515733.pdf

